
From: Nadene Morrell 
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2015 6:15 PM
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Halal certification

Hello l am emailing you to voice my concerns in regards to Halal certification. As an Australian l feel
 my freedoms are being removed from me. l did not and do not approve of Halal methods of slaughter
 as the Halal method is animal cruelty. I did not and do not approve of the amount of money being
 paid by me to purchase essential food items due to the Halal tax. I am finding it difficult to purchase
 Australian made food goods, this has been made all the more difficult now that Halal certification is
 on such food goods l would normally purchase.  

Regards Nadene Morrell
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